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11 May 2005 
 
MEC YAWA TO HANDOVER PRIMARY SCHOOL TO MEC TSELAPEDI 
 
North West MEC for Public Works, Honourable Mr. Howard Yawa is to handover a 
newly built A. B. Kolwane Primary School to the MEC for Education on Friday 13 May 
2005 in Kagung Village near Kuruman. 
 
The Primary school Project built at a cost of R4, 7 million is to serve the 8000 rural 
community of Kagung village and reduce overcrowding at Vlakfontein Primary School. 
 
The community through a democratic and participatory process has named the school 
after the late Councillor A.B. Kolwane who died tragically in a car accident in 
December 2003. The naming of the school is in recognition of the instrumental role 
that the late Councillor played towards the initiation of the Project and development 
in the area. 
 
A Tour of the facility for the invited guests and media follows the short handover 
programme that is scheduled to commence at 10H00-12H30. 
 
This release amends the earlier release dated 10 May 2005 i.r.o initials of the late 
Councillor A. B. Kolwane and the time for the commencement of the handover 
ceremony. 
 
 
ISSUED BY: THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
FOR CLARITY & FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: Lesiba Moses Kgwele 
(Departmental Spokesperson) at 018-387 2447 OR 083 629 1987 
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